
IUR-fm supports Blast106's application to change its key commitments.  
 
Community radio stations themselves are best placed to know the needs and wants of their 
own communities as they wpork with the communities at grass roots level.  
We are fully aware of the great work done by Blast106 on a voluntary basis and in reading 
the proposals we feel that the will greatly enhance the service provided to the student 
community, many of whom come from Newry to study at Queens & Ulster, and the young 
people of Belfast. 

 


